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Lisa Driscoll

From: PAULA WHERITY <pwherity@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 7:18 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Support for Measure X Funds Sheriff David Livingston

To: Measure X Community Advisory Board  
 
Subject: Support for Sheriff David Livingston's request for Measure X 
Funds  
 
Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Diablo and 
our County in a very professional manner. I support the Sheriff's 
request for Measure X funds to better their staffing, reduce response 
time and investigate “quality of life crimes.” The Citizens of Contra 
Costa County will benefit from the requested Sheriff Department 
“Service” upgrades.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Paula Wherity 
President Byron Chamber of Commerce/Friends of Byron Club 
PO Box 451 
Byron, Ca 94514  

 
 


